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Robert Freeman 
Infrastructure Officer 
Strategic Planning & Regeneration 
Dacorum Borough Council 
Civic Centre 
Marlowes 
Hemel Hempstead 
Hertfordshire 
HP1 1HH 

Your ref:  7.9.12 
Our ref:   
Direct line: 020 8207 7582 
Email: matthew.wilson@hertsmere.gov.uk 
Date: 23 January 2014 

 

 
 
Dear Robert 
 
Dacorum Consultation on CIL Draft Charging Schedule 
 
Thank you for consulting Hertsmere Borough Council as part of the consultation on the 
Dacorum CIL Draft Charging Schedule. 
 
A completed questionnaire is attached to this letter.  Hertsmere Borough Council raise no 
objections to the proposed rates as set out in the CIL Draft Charging Schedule, and 
considers that the charging schedule has been prepared in compliance with the 
regulations and guidance. 
 
As stated within the questionnaire, I would be grateful if you would keep Hertsmere 
Borough Council informed of the next stages as you progress to examination and 
adoption. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Matthew Wilson  
Senior Planning Officer  
  
  
 
 


